
 

 
 

29th September 2014 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Geography Saturday Classes 
 
To maximise achievement at GCSE the Geography Department will be running Saturday classes 
commencing Saturday 27th September. 
 
Your child will attend Geography classes from 11.00 am-1.00 pm every Saturday morning. 
Attendance at these classes is compulsory as the focus will be the GCSE Controlled Assessment. 
 
Geography Controlled Assessment is worth 25% of their final grade and it is essential that they 
maximise their marks on this element of the course to help secure one of the top grades. 
 
Please encourage your child to turn up punctually, fully equipped for these classes. This is a very 
useful opportunity for them to secure a top GCSE grade in Geography in 2015. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Crotty 
Head of Geography  
 
 

 


